
   

 
 
04 November 2024              Ref: PSD-PO-LTR-24-25/11-031 

 
 

Dear PSD Parents/ Guardians: 
 

Subject: PA No. 11 – November 5, 2024 – Holiday 

 

 
 

In accordance with the directive from the Ministry of Education and Higher 

Education (MOEHE), please be advised that there will be No Classes / No 

Office Operations on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. 

 

Regular classes will resume on Wednesday, November 6, 2024. 
 

Therefore, those with booking reservations for Tuesday, November 5, 2024, 

will be accommodated on the next day, along with those who have 

appointments scheduled for Wednesday, November 6, 2024, at their 

original appointment times. 

 
Please be guided accordingly. 

 
 

LORINA S. VILLANUEVA, EdD 
Officer-in-charge 

 

 
/nhing.po-ltr-24-25.doc 

 

 
 
 

Disclaimer: 
This Parent Advisory (PA) is for PSD 
parents only. Posting of such in any 
unofficial site/ social media or chat rooms is 
strictly disallowed and shall be dealt with 
accordingly. 


